

May 11, 2017

Dear Resident:

SUBJECT: Haldeman Road - Road Work

Beginning June 5, 2017 or shortly thereafter, Perkiomen Township will begin road work on Haldeman Road. This work will include the installation of new storm sewers and replacement of existing storm sewers in certain areas of Haldeman Road. Once the installation of the storm sewers is complete, deteriorated pavement sections will be replaced and Haldeman Road will be overlaid. Under the Notice to Proceed with the Township's contractor, Ply-Mar Construction, the work will last approximately four months. During this project, there will be delays and at times Haldeman Road will be closed to thru traffic during the day; therefore, we ask for your patience while the Township completes this work. The closing of Haldeman Road could be up to a month. At this time, it is anticipated, subject to change, that this closure will take place during the month of July. If you have questions regarding this project please contact Shawn Motsavage, Township Road Master. Mr. Motsavage can be reached at 610-489-4034 ext. 116.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Respectfully yours,

Cecile M. Daniel

Township Manager

Perkiomen Township

ecile M. Daniel

Cc: 2017 Road Projects – Haldeman Road File